	Proposed by      
     
	Andrew Carter 

	Proposal     
  
  
	SUBU to make Sunflower Lanyards available and cost friendly on campus 

	Problem     
  
	· Currently the cost of ordering a sunflower lanyard online is not cost-friendly to students and works out at roughly £10, which is not suitable for students who may need one but also need to consider budgeting. 
· Currently lanyards are not sold anywhere on campus either by SUBU or BU which removes a degree of accessibility for students who may want this. 
· Currently many students are not aware of what a sunflower lanyard is, what it means or where they could obtain one if they felt that they need one indicating there is a lack of awareness around the item. 

	Ideas for solutions   
  
  
	· SUBU to lobby BU to make lanyards available either for free or at a greatly reduced cost through the Additional Learning Support services. 
· SUBU to explore providing sunflower lanyards either through the Union shop or another location either for free or at the cost of purchase. 
· SUBU to conduct work around raising awareness and highlighting the importance and meaning of the sunflower lanyard scheme. 

	To be implemented by     
	VP Welfare and Community 
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